

Graduate Programs in Business Warrington College of Business Administration Fisher School of Accounting John Kraft, Dean 100 Bryan Hall * P.O. Box 117150 Gainesville, Florida 32611-7150 E-Mail Address: kraftj@notes.cba.ufl.edu Tele: (352) 392-2397,. Ext. 1217 * Fax (352) 392-2086

GENERAL FACULTY MEETING

February 9, 2001 104 Stuzin Hall 3:15 p.m.

MINUTES

- 1. Minutes of the General Faculty Meeting, November 17, 2000 were approved.
- Donna Johnson introduced Judith Fisher, newly appointed Instructional Technology Consultant.
- 3. Brian Ray presented changes to ECO 4730. These were approved.
- 4. Jeff Ulmer gave an update on the UFF campaign.
- 5. Dean Kraft presented an update on international activities, (handout), and on government plans regarding education.
- 6. Dr. McCollough reported on current and future union bargaining.
- 7. Motion made and seconded to adjourn. Passed

GRADUATE FACULTY MEETING

February 9, 2001

- 1. Minutes of the Graduate Faculty Meeting, November 17, 2000 were approved.
- 2. Donna Johnson gave an update on technology enhancement.
- 3. Arnie Heggestad presented the new course GEB 5114. It was approved.
- 4. Erik Gordon presented the new course GEB 5216. It was approved
- 5. Dave Brown reported on a new Master's in Finance (MSF) for information.
- 6. Motion made and seconded to adjourn. Passed